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Be still before the LORD and 
wait patiently for him.

–Psalm 37:7, NIV

Pray for Vidalina in 
Peru as she opens a 
food business outside 
her home. Pray that 
she’ll earn enough to 
feed her children. 

Pray for Owen and 
his little brother in 
El Salvador as they 
travel to the city each 
day to attend a new 
school. May God 
protect them and give 
them a successful 
school year.

Pray for families in 
Sri Lanka who were 
impacted by extreme 
weather. Thank God 
that they received 
household items and 
materials to repair 
their homes. 

Pray for nurses, 
doctors and other 
medical staff around 
the world. Pray that 
God will give strength, 
rest and perseverance 
as they serve others.

Pray that Harriet 
in Uganda will be 
successful as she 
seeks to expand her 
business of making 
and selling liquid 
soap.

Pray for Mutia in 
Indonesia as she 
heals from abuse 
she suffered in the 
past. Pray too for 
guidance as she works 
toward her dream of 
becoming a preacher.

Pray for Felicite’s 
family in Burkina 
Faso as they struggle 
to provide nutritious 
food for their family 
during the growing 
food crisis. 

Pray for families in 
Ghana who were 
displaced by flooding. 
Fortunately, no 
severe injuries were 
reported, but several 
homes, personal 
items and livelihoods 
were lost. 

Pray for an end to 
heavy rain that has 
caused flooding and 
disrupted incomes 
and daily life for 
many people in parts 
of the Philippines. 

Pray for Sofy’s father 
in Colombia as he 
works hard selling 
arepas to provide for 
his family. “There are 
days when the money 
I earn is not enough 
to buy food,” he says.

Pray for Monica and 
staff members in 
Ecuador as they break 
down stereotypes 
and encourage 
girls to study hard 
and become the 
professionals their 
country needs.

Pray for an end to 
political protests 
in Peru that are 
interfering with daily 
life. Pray for the safety 
of our staff, children 
and families in the 
country. 

Pray that José’s 
parents and caregivers 
in Brazil will be 
supportive of their 
children’s educations 
and will be able to see 
future possibilities 
bigger than their own 
experiences.

Pray for Dinku in 
Ethiopia as he works 
on his farm and raises 
livestock to provide 
for his family during 
this time of high 
inflation.
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Pray for children in 
Honduras as they 
begin a new school 
year. Pray that God 
will help them be 
focused, diligent and 
dedicated to their 
studies. 

15 

Pray for Adison 
and his family in 
Bangladesh as they 
grieve the loss of his 
father. Pray too for 
strength of mind for 
Adison as he prepares 
to take his school 
promotion exam. 

Pray for Dioscarlin 
and Diosmeery’s 
family in the 
Dominican Republic 
as they rebuild their 
home following 
Hurricane Fiona. Pray 
that God will provide 
for their needs.

Pray for families 
who were impacted 
by flooding and 
landslides on 
Christmas Day in 
the Philippines. Pray 
that God will bless 
them with support to 
recover. 

16 17 18 

Pray for Patience in 
Ghana as she finishes 
her apprenticeship 
and works toward 
her goal of opening a 
shop and becoming a 
fashion designer.

Pray for Marta in 
Guatemala as she 
builds her business 
creating güipiles, 
which are hand-
woven blouses worn 
by Mayan women. 
Pray that God will 
reward her hard work.

Pray for an end to 
gang violence that 
is putting lives at 
risk and disrupting 
daily activities in 
Haiti. Pray that God 
will bring peace to 
affected communities. 
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Pray for 4-year-old 
Ruth and her family 
in Rwanda as they 
grieve the death of 
her father. Pray too 
for Ruth’s mother, 
Lucy, as she works 
to care for her 
daughters.
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Pray that Pongpat 
in Thailand will get 
medical treatment.

Pray for Esperanza 
and her mother 
in Bolivia as they 
receive counseling to 
heal from abuse and 
violence they suffered 
in their past. Pray 
that God will give 
them peace. 

Pray for the physical 
and emotional health 
of pregnant women in 
low-income countries. 
Pray that they will 
have access to any 
medical care they 
need.
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Pray for Compassion’s 
leaders as they 
work to expand 
our ministry into 
Myanmar and 
Malawi. Pray that 
God will pave the 
way for partnerships 
there.

Pray that families 
in Kenya will get 
insecticide-treated 
nets to keep their 
homes free of 
mosquitos and that 
they will have access 
to medical treatment 
when needed.

Pray for a local church 
partner in Indonesia 
whose facility was 
severely damaged by 
fire. Pray that they 
will receive support to 
reopen soon. 
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Pray for Dushiyandini 
in Sri Lanka who 
works long hours to 
be able to buy food for 
her family. Pray that 
God will bless and 
provide for her and 
her children.
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Pray that Blanquita in 
Mexico can generate 
more income for her 
family.
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WORLD HEALTH DAY


